
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

TOWN  OF  NATICK 

LEGAL  NOTICE 

NOTICE  OF 

PUBLIC  HEARING 

 

 

The Board of Selectmen will hold a public hearing on Monday, October 16, 2017, 7:00 

p.m., Natick Town Hall, 13 East Central Street, Natick, MA, Edward H. Dlott Meeting 

Room on a proposal to rename the East School Playground located at 84 Oak Street to the 

Connor Heffler Park.  Anyone interested in commenting on this matter is asked to attend 

the above-mentioned hearing, or submit written testimony to the Board of Selectmen 

prior to the hearing by postal mail or via email to selectmen@natickma.org. 

 

        Richard P. Jennett, Jr. 

        Clerk 

 


